Perelman School of Medicine University of Pennsylvania Health System Dean Perelman School of Medicine

December 5, 2011

## CONFIDENTIAL

Jay D. Amsterdam, MD P.O. Box 1931 Cherry Hill, NJ 08034

RE:

Allegations of Research Misconduct

Dear Dr. Amsterdam:

As you are aware, I appointed an Inquiry Committee to review your allegations of research misconduct against Drs. Dwight Evans and Laszlo Gyulai. I am enclosing with this letter a copy of the Inquiry Committee's report.

The University considers allegations of this type to be very serious. I am confident that the Committee reviewed your allegations thoroughly and fairly, in accordance with University policy.

Having reviewed the Committee's report, I accept their findings and conclusion that further investigation is not warranted.

As you know, all parties to an inquiry of research misconduct have an ongoing obligation to maintain maximum confidentiality. We appreciate your willingness to bring a matter such as this to our attention.

Sincerely,

J. Larry Jameson, MD, PhD

Jeany Jameson



Office of the Dean

295 John Morgan Building 3620 Hamilton Walk Philadelphia, PA 19104-6055

COMFIDENTIAL

Jay D. Amsterdam, MD P.O. Box 1931 Cherry Hill, NJ 08034

Perelman School of Medicine University of Pennsylvania Health System